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Due to the impact of Typhoon Mangkhut, the path of the Hoi Ha Wan Guided Eco-tour and the

facilities of Hoi Ha Wan Marine Park are still in bad conditions. For safety reasons, the Hoi Ha
Wan Guided Eco-tour Service will be suspended until further notice. Sorry for any inconvenience
caused. For any questions regarding the eco-tours, please call 2150 6877.
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